Withdrawal of NSI 13 Washing High Voltage Insulators Using Portable Washing Equipment


From Friday 15th January 2021 “NSI 13 Washing High Voltage Insulators Using Portable Washing Equipment” will be withdrawn from circulation. and replaced by “G3/30 Washing High Voltage Insulators Using Portable Washing Equipment”.

For individuals who hold in date NSI 13 authorisations, please be aware that from Friday 15th January 2021 these will no longer be valid.
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